
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

via Regulatory Electronic Submission System (RESS) 

 

April 9, 2024 

  

Ms. Nancy Marconi, Registrar  

Ontario Energy Board  

PO Box 2319  

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor  

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  

 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 

Re:  OEB File No. EB-2023-0195, Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”)  

2025-2029 Custom Rate Application for Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges –  

 Technical Conference Day 1 Transcript Corrections 

Toronto Hydro has reviewed the transcript from Day 1 (April 8, 2024) of the Technical Conference and 

requests for the transcript to be corrected for the following errors: 

• Page 5, lines 19-23, missing “Sushma Narisetty” 

• Page 28, line 3 and line 14, word “RM” should read “ERM” 

• Page 81, lines 10-11, words “Clear Spring” should read “Clearspring” 

• Page 81, line 17, words “the Clear Spring” should read “Clearspring” 

• Page 151, line 4, word “to” should read “do” 

• Page 158, Page 5, word “hat’s” should read “that’s” 

Please contact us if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Daliana Coban 

Director, Regulatory Applications & Business Support 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 

 

Cc: Charles Keizer and Arlen Sternberg, Torys LLP; all intervenors 

Daliana Coban  

Director, Regulatory Applications & Business Support  

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited  

14 Carlton Street | Toronto, Ontario, M5B 1K5  

Visit us at: www.torontohydro.com 

Email: regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
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